
Achievement Awards 
February 2025 

 
Greetings brothers and sisters, 
 
I know everyone has a busy schedule and the next few months will go by fast. I just want to remind 
everyone that the achievement award forms are due by May 1st, 2025.  You can email or mail them to me. 
If mailing please allow enough time to arrive by May 1st, 2025. If you have any questions, please contact 
me.  
 
I look forward to seeing what you send in.  
 
Kim McWilliams 
Achievement Award Chairman 
mrsffiiemt@gmail.com 
815-999-9214 
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